
 

 
 
 
 
 

       6th November 2018  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the continued involvement of Vale of York Academy in the Green Apples scheme, 
selected year 11 students have been invited to attend a Conference on Thursday 22 
November 2018. 
 
The conference will involve a number of workshops, activities and speakers and will be held 
at the University of York. 
 
Students should meet Mrs Mapplebeck at 8:45 am in F37 and wear normal school uniform. 
We will leave at approximately 8:50 am and return to school by 3:00 pm. Lunch, 
refreshments and snacks will be provided.  
 
Please would you complete the attached consent slip and return to me by Tuesday 13th 
November. Any returns after this date will not be accepted.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Mapplebeck 
Green Apples Co-ordinator 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FAO – MRS MAPPLEBECK                  VALE OF YORK ACADEMY GREEN APPLES PROJECT 
 

Student’s Name:   __________________________________ Form __________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Year 11 Conference at the University of 
York on Thursday 22 November 2018 
 
Please give details of any relevant medical issues school should be aware of below: 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Number(s) on day of trip: 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________Parent/Carer             Date: __________________ 

 
 
 
 
 


